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Now is the time for fossil fuel companies to pay their fair share for past climate 

change damages.  This cost burden should not continue rest solely on Oregon 

taxpayers, while 

fossil fuels companies continue making billions in profits. 

The financial damages paid by the very large fossil fuel companies for climate 

change from 1995-2024 will be used to finance climate change adaptation and 

resilience projects. 

These are critical for Oregon's future. 

  


